ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 732 Main Street, Harwich, MA 02645

tel: 508-430-7506 fax: 508-430-4703



MEMORANDUM

TO:

Building Department

Conservation Department

Planning Department
Health Department

Historic Commission

Fire Department

Police Department Town Engineer

Highway Department

Water Department

FROM:

Lecia McKenna, Board Secretary, Zoning Board of Appeals

RE:

REQUEST FOR DEPARTMENTAL INPUT

Zoning Board of Appeals meeting - Sept 27, 2023

DATE:

Sept 1, 2023

There will be a meeting of the Zoning Board of Appeals on Wednesday, Sept 27 at 7:00 p.m. in the Griffin Meeting Room at Town Hall.

Applications and corresponding plans may be reviewed in-person at the Building Department or online at the Board of Appeals Website Quick Links:

https://www.harwich-ma.gov/board-of-appeals

If you have any questions or need additional information regarding the applications to be considered, please contact me by email at lmckenna@town.harwich.ma.us or by telephone at (508) 430-7506.

Please see the attached and return comments in writing by Monday, Sept 18, 2023. Thank you. (Use separate sheets as needed)

Reviewed by (Dept/Initials/Date):		
Please note the following concerns/comments or permits	required:	

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 732 Main Street, Harwich, MA 02645

tel: 508-430-7506 fax: 508-430-4703



MEMORANDUM

TO:

Building Department

Conservation Department Planning Department Health Department

Historic Commission

Fire Department

Police Department
Town Engineer

Highway Department Water Department

FROM:

Lecia McKenna, Board Secretary, Zoning Board of Appeals

RE:

REQUEST FOR DEPARTMENTAL INPUT

Zoning Board of Appeals meeting – Sept 27, 2023

DATE:

Sept 1, 2023

There will be a meeting of the Zoning Board of Appeals on Wednesday, Sept 27 at 7:00 p.m. in the Griffin Meeting Room at Town Hall.

Applications and corresponding plans may be reviewed in-person at the Building Department or online at the Board of Appeals Website Quick Links:

https://www.harwich-ma.gov/board-of-appeals

If you have any questions or need additional information regarding the applications to be considered, please contact me by email at lmckenna@town.harwich.ma.us or by telephone at (508) 430-7506.

Please see the attached and return comments in writing by Monday, Sept 18, 2023. Thank you. (Use separate sheets as needed)

Reviewed by (Dept/Initials/Date): Kine Police No concerns or	
Please note the following concerns/comments or permits required:	
	2